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DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events  

Mon 4th  

9am: Celebration Assembly  
 

Y5: Cross Factor at the Methodist Church 
 

3pm: Y4 Parents’ Meeting—First Holy 
Communion and residential visit 

Tues 5th      

Wednesday 
6th   

9am: Easter Assembly: led by Y5 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES FOR EASTER BREAK 

Wednesday 
20th 

SCHOOL RE-OPENS AFTER EASTER 

BREAK  

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 25/03/2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done  to Year 4 who had the best 
attendance  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 97% 

Year 1 96% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 98% 

Year 4 99% 

Year  5 94% 

Year  6 88% 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made 

to keep to dates set, at times it may be necessary to 

change a date so please check the newsletter which 

will keep you informed of any  changes: 

Monday 4th April: Year 4 First Holy Communion/
Residential Parents’ meeting 

Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th April: Easter planting 

Wednesday 6th April: Easter Assembly led by Year 5 

Wednesday 6th April: School closes for Easter 

Wednesday 20th April: School reopens after Easter 

Thursday 21st April: Year 4 swimming starts 

Monday 25th—Wednesday 27th April: Year 4 
residential to Robinwood 

Thursday 28th April: Year 4 First Holy Communion 
Retreat Day (no swimming) 

w/b 9th May: Year 6 National Curriculum Tests (SATS) 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May: Year 6 residential 
to Conway 

Friday 27th May: School closes for Whit 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 
Well done to this week’s super stars!  

Reception Ruby 

Year 1 Tilly 

Year 2 Bonnie 

Year 3 Daisy-Mai 

Year 4 Carter 

Year 5 Francesca-Elise 

Year 6 Phoebe 

Poppy and her friend have been     
painting and selling pebbles to raise 

money for Ukraine, raising £100 so far 
which they are going to use to buy   

essential items 
and rescue 

packs to send 
to those in 

need.  What a 
wonderful act 
of kindness. 

Well done to Ivy, who has earned 
some new badges at Rainbows! 



E-mail: stvincents_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk              Tel: 01925 726544 

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that 

children should not bring nuts, or 

foods containing nuts into school as 

there are children in our school who 

have a nut allergy.   

SWIMMING 

Y4 swimming will begin on Thursday 21st April, and will 
take place every Thursday, with the exception of Thursday 

28th April, the last session being Thursday 14th July 

Please make sure your child wears their PE kit on 
Thursdays and brings with them their swimming kit, a 

towel and a coat. Please ensure that all these items are 
labelled clearly with your child’s name. Please note that 

bikinis should not be worn. 

If you have not already done so please return the 
swimming permission forms (3 forms) to school. 

Thank you.  

UNIFORM 
 

We are setting up provision to enable parents and carers 

to benefit from second hand uniform available direct from 

school rather than needing to purchase new uniform 

every time it needs replacing.  This provides a more cost

-effective way to keep children looking smart, and also 

offers another opportunity to reduce our carbon footprint 

and be more eco-aware. 

There will be no expectation to purchase the second-

hand uniform, but any donations would be greatly 

appreciated in return for any uniform taken. 

If you have any uniform, in good condition, that your child 

has outgrown, please send it into the school office. We 

will update you further once uniform is available for you.  

Thank you. 

EASTER ASSEMBLY 
 

At 9am on Wednesday 

6th April, Year 5 will 

be leading an Easter 

reflection assembly to 

mark this most 

important time in our 

Church’s year. 

If your child is in Year 5, 

then you are welcome to join us for this 

celebration. However please note that we continue 

to limit numbers, so only 2 adults per child in Year 

5 should attend.  Thank you for your 

cooperation.  

EASTER PLANTING 

After the success of last year, on Monday 4th 
and Tuesday 5th April, the children will be 

helping to revive our school grounds and 
continue to develop our outdoor learning space 

by participating in Easter planting. On these 
days, all children should come into school in 
clothes suitable for outdoor activity and 
gardening.  Children can bring wellies to 

change into if they wish. 

If they have a pair of gardening gloves or old 
gloves, these would also be useful, and weather 
dependent, a waterproof jacket may be needed!  

We have received a donation of trees and 
hedges from the Woodland Trust in celebration 

of the Queen’s jubilee, but any other plant 
donations would be gratefully received.   

Thank you to all of the volunteers who have 
already offered help with the ground work in 

developing our outdoor learning area. We can’t 
wait to see the transformations continue! 

YEAR 4 PARENTS’ MEETING 
 

At 3pm on Monday, there will be a meeting in 

school for parents of children in Year 4 to go 

through details for First Holy Communion 

preparation and celebration, and also to share 

details about the upcoming residential.  We hope to 

see you all there. 



SCHOOLS MEALS 
 

On Wednesday 6
th
 

April there is a change 

to the lunch menu:  

Sausage and mash is 

being replaced with 

Sausage and chips. 

When we return after 
Easter the lunch menu 

available will be:  

Week 3. 

MENTAL HEALTH CHAMPIONS TOP TIP 

This week’s top tip from out School Council Mental Health Champions: 

Sky Stories 

Go outside and look out of a window.  Find a comfortable place  to sit an look up at the sky. 

Take time to really notice what it is like. What is the colour? How does it make you feel? Are 

there any clouds? If there are any, can you see any shapes or pictures within them? Spend as long as you need 

just relaxing and noticing until you feel calm, relaxed and settled. 

Pencil Patterns  

Get a piece of paper, a pen or pencil and some colouring pencils. Find a comfortable place to sit and then use your 

pen or pencil and go for a walk on your piece of paper. Let it go wherever it feels like – just let it wander. 

What patterns have you made? How does your pattern make you feel? Now, colour in your pattern focusing on 

your breathing gently as you work. How does the pen or pencil feel and what do you notice as your pattern comes 

to life? 

CROSS FACTOR 
 

Year 5 will be visiting 
Penketh Methodist 
Church on Monday 

afternoon, to take part 
in “Cross Factor”.  

This aims to deepen 
their understanding of 
the story and themes 
of Easter and Lent. 

SUMMER 
UNIFORM AFTER 

EASTER 
 

A reminder that after 
Easter children can 
start to wear their 
summer uniform. 

  Details can be found 
on the school website 
or in your child’s diary. 




